
 

Agenda 
 

Wednesday 12/9/2020 
 

 Call to Order  
 

 Welcome: Stacey Salsavage, President 
 

 Treasurer’s Report: Tara D’Amico, Treasurer –  
               *No changes since the October 2020 report, ending balance is $51,199.58 
 

 Committee Reports  
o Book Fair-Jackie Lamonica     An online Scholastic Book Fair will be held in 

February. The dates are: 2/1/2021- 2/14/2021. Announcements will be made on 
the BCCCS Facebook page, through an email blast and links will be available on 
teacher websites.  The PTO will earn 25% of all purchases.  

Any purchase of books over $25 will ship free. Non-book items will negate          
the free shipping.  

 
o Night at the Races-Cheryl Koval 

    Night at the Races 2021 has been cancelled. We will be holding a Lottery Calendar 
fundraiser in its place. Calendars will be on sale beginning 12/9/2020 and can be purchased 
until January 31st.  
Monday thru Friday prizes will be $50 each day. Saturday prizes will be $100.  
Sunday prizes will be various gift baskets.  
Contact Cheryl Koval @CLKOVAL@yahoo.com if interested in purchasing. Calendars are $10 
each and you can pay via Venmo, PayPal or by check.  

 
 New Business  

o Virtual 5K Race-Gina Williams 
Gina proposed a new fundraiser- a virtual 5k race at the end of February with proceeds 
benefitting the PTO. Details are still being worked out and more information will be released at 
the January PTO meeting. Please contact Gina at reggie1327@aol.com if you would like to be 
part of the planning committee.  

o Christmas gift for Specialist & Support Teachers 
A vote was held to determine an amount to spend on holiday gift cards for specialists and 
learning support teachers. The amount decided was $25 per teacher.  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 Administrator’s Report- Mrs. Stevens 
 
Virtual learning will be continued until January 4th as previously announced. An official decision 
on returning will be made closer to that date.  
Progress reports will be sent out next week. If you need to update your home address, please 
do that via the office.  
 

 Teacher Drawing  
                             $25 to Ms. Grube 
 

 Next Meeting: Wednesday, January 13, 2021  
 

 Adjournment  

 
Please feel free to contact any of the PTO officers if you have questions or 
comments: 
Stacey Salsavage, President – email kobuskys@yahoo.com  
Stacy Mullen, Vice President – email stacybaran@gmail.com  
Tara D’Amico, Treasurer – email damicotm@gmail.com  
Nikki Newcomb, Secretary – email nicolenewcomb@hotmail.com or 
send an email to the general PTO mailbox at bcccspto@gmail.com  
 
 
Thank you for taking time out of your busy lives to “support the academic and intellectual growth 
of our children”    -BCCCS PTO Purpose, per our Bylaws 
 

Quote of the month: “A year from now you may wish you had started today.” –Karen Lamb 
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